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21 September 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Portway Infant and Junior Schools regularly work together to review and revise the routines 
and services we provide that impact on our families, particularly our shared families juggling 
children between the two schools. 
 
We also know our wraparound childcare provision is a much valued service for many of our 
parents. We have listened to the feedback from our parents using our Breakfast Clubs and 
their requests for an earlier opening time. 
 
Therefore, from Monday 26th September, our Breakfast Clubs will open their doors at the 
earlier time of 8.00am. In recognition of the cost of living crisis we will not be making any 
additional charges this academic year, the cost will remain at £1.50 per child, per session. 
 
Thank you for your feedback. 

 

                                      
Sara Allen     Vicky Windross 
Headteacher     Headteacher 
Portway Infant School    Portway Junior School 


